PUBLIC NOTICE

At its regular meeting on March 5, 2020, the Governing Board of the Sacramento Employment and Training Agency (SETA), a joint powers agency of the City and County of Sacramento, authorized the Executive Director to release a Request for Proposals (RFP) to procure Warehouse/Workshop/Office Space for lease. SETA is seeking approximately 20,000 square feet for use to support the Head Start program. 

The Request for Proposals (RFP) will be released on March 6, 2020.  Interested parties are encouraged to submit and may access the Request for Proposals (RFP) by downloading a copy from SETA’s website at www.seta.net under “Public Information.” Proposals must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. P.S.D.T. on April 14, 2020. LATE PROPOSALS WLLL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

An Offeror’s Conference will be held on March 19, 2020 from 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. (P.S.D.T.) in the SETA Board Room at 925 Del Paso Blvd., Suite 100, Sacramento, California. Proposer’s are strongly urged to attend.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The primary locations desired are in proximity to the Agency’s central office and provide easy access to delivery routes to the over 36 Early Learning Centers throughout Sacramento County. The preferred site location should be in the area generally bounded by Main Avenue and Del Paso Road on the north; North B Street and Route 160 on the south; Interstate 5 on the west; and Raley Boulevard/Business 80 on the east.

Any questions about this procurement process should be directed to Denise Lee at denise.lee@seta.net.
